
Courtesy Visit to Minister of Finance 

 
 

 On 1st October, H.E. Mr. Hidenao YANAGI, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan, paid a courtesy visit 

for H. E. Dr. Ezz El Din Kanakarya, Minister of Finance of Jordan. Ambassador YANAGI appreciated 

the generosity of the Government of Jordan in receiving a number of refugees and H.E. Dr. Ezz El 

Din Kanakarya expressed his appreciation for the Japanese assistance and cooperation and asked 

for continuous support from Japan. Minister Kanakarya also explained ongoing efforts on 

economic and financial reforms by Jordan government. Ambassador Yanagi requested further 

support for activities of Japanese companies based in Jordan.   

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  


